
To: Agnew, Dianna[DAgnew@idem.IN.gov]
From: DWBMGR
Sent: Tue 6/11/2024 5:35:14 PM 
Subject: FW: BOIL WATER ADVISORY - LOWELL
Received: Tue 6/11/2024 5:35:17 PM 

 
 
 
Thank you,
 
Roger Svendsen
 
Indiana CMDP Administrator
IDEM Drinking Water Branch
100 N. Senate Ave. MC 66-34
Indianapolis, IN 46204
 
Phone:  317-234-7455  Fax:  317-234-7455
 
Routine Drinking Water Test Results submitted to IDEM Drinking Water Branch can be viewed on-line by clicking the link below:
https://myweb.in.gov/IDEM/DWW/
 
 
 
From: Brian J Marciniak <Brian.Marciniak@amwater.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 1:10 PM
To: Christina L Gosnell <Christina.Gosnell@amwater.com>; Nick Doffin <doffinx@lakecountyin.org>; DWBMGR 
<DWBMGR@idem.IN.gov>; Holly S TRUE <Holly.True@amwater.com>; revdrderrickhill@gmail.com; Megan C Hill 
<Megan.Hill@amwater.com>
Subject: BOIL WATER ADVISORY - LOWELL
 
**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email. ****

The Indiana American Water – Lowell (PWSID 5245029) issued a boil water advisory due to a fire hydrant replacement.   Affected 
customers were notified to boil water for drinking, cooking and/or oral hygiene purposes.  Sample analysis is being conducted at 
the Northwest District laboratory (M-45-11) using Colilert-24 media.
 
Boil water advisory issued June 11, 2024 at 11:40am
Indiana American Water –  Lowell (PWSID 5245029)
Residential customers affected – 27
Commercial customers affected – 0

Area affected –   W Main Street

Reason – fire hydrant replacement
 
BWA cancelation –  June 12, 2024 at 12:10pm
 
Thank you,
Brian
 
 
Brian J Marciniak
Supervisor – Water Quality and Environmental Compliance
Indiana American Water Company
 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender. Please 

https://myweb.in.gov/IDEM/DWW/


note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of American Water Works Company Inc. or its affiliates. The recipient should check this email 
and any attachments for the presence of viruses. American Water accepts no liability for any damage caused 
by any virus transmitted by this email. American Water Works Company Inc., 1 Water St. Camden, NJ. 08102 
www.amwater.com 
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